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Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice

Utility Work along Barrington Avenue
As part of the construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will implement lane closures on Barrington Avenue between Olympic Boulevard and Tennessee Avenue and on Exposition Boulevard at Barrington Avenue. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Closures are scheduled to occur from Monday, October 13, 2014 through Friday, November 7, 2014. Work will be conducted between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
Track Work and Roadway Improvements
As part of construction of Phase 2 of the Expo Light Rail Line, work crews will implement a full closure of Bagley Avenue between Exposition Boulevard and the I-10 Freeway and Exposition Boulevard between Cardiff Avenue and Durango Avenue. The work is being managed and performed by the Expo Phase 2 design-build contractor Skanska-Rados Joint Venture (SRJV), and its subcontractors. Closures are scheduled to occur from Monday, October 13, 2014 and Friday, October 17, 2014. Work will be conducted between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 
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Between Magnolia Boulevard and Buena Vista Street
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will conduct a series of freeway improvements between Magnolia Boulevard and Buena Vista Street as part of the I-5/Empire Project in Burbank. Construction activities are scheduled to begin Monday, October 13, 2014 and continue through Friday, October 17, 2014. To view the complete Caltrans notice, please click here.
Upcoming CEO Meetings and Events
Next week I will be attending the APTA Annual Conference in Houston, Texas. I will also be attending Committee Meetings with Metro Board Chair and Board of Directors.  I will be speaking at the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce and being honored at the Los Angeles Trade-Technical College Foundation’s “The Dream Makers” Student Benefit Dinner.  I will also be attending two press events, the unveiling of the new Rail Car at Division 22 as well as Going Metro to Taste of Soul. Lastly, I look forward to attending Metro’s 2014 Bus Roadeo.
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